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Diana Capes

Subject: Surplus Lines Assoc. of Illinois - June Filing Cutoff & Tax Statements

Subject: June Filing Cutoff & Tax Statements 
 

Important Information!  
 

 

 

June Filing Cutoff 
Jan-Jun 2022 Tax Statements 

Delivery Address for Your Tax Statements 
 

 

Tax season is rapidly approaching. Please read the following important information! 
 

 
  

  

 

June Filing Cutoff 

The cutoff for electronic filings (EFS) will be 4:30pm, central 
time on Wednesday, June 22, 2022.  
 
Any filings made by this time will be reflected on your June 
activity report, stamping fee invoice, and your Jan-Jun 2022 
tax statements. Filings made after this time will be part of your 
July 2022 activity. 

 

 

Cutoff Information 

  

 

 
  

  

 

Jan-Jun 2022 Tax Statements 
 

 

 
Jan-Jun 2022 tax statements are due on August 1, 2022. Tax 
statements must be filed even if you had no activity and even 
if no tax is due.  
 
 
Tax statements will be mailed out from our office, addressed to 
the licensee or designated tax statement recipient, at the end of 
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June. They should be delivered to you within the first two weeks of July. 
  

 
 

 
  

  

 

Delivery Address for Your Tax Statements 
 

 

As a licensee, if you have moved recently, it is important that you update your address in 
NIPR. Did you know you can choose the physical mailing address to which the SLAI delivers 
your tax statements? Send us an email, to let us know.  
 
If you are the staff member that handles the tax statements for multiple licensees at your 
company, we can send all the tax statements to you. Send us an email, to let us know.  

Send Us an Email to Update Your Tax Statement Delivery Address  

  

 

 
  

  

 

 

 

Before You Unsubscribe... 

If you are an Illinois surplus line licensee and want to see fewer emails (we only 
send about six to eight emails per year!!), update your preferences so that you 
only get "Bulletins." In our 37-year history, we've only issued 49 bulletins -- that's 
less than 2 per year! 
 
Since the Illinois Department of Insurance relies on us to communicate important 
changes in laws, regulations and procedures to you, it is important that you do 
not unsubscribe from the Bulletins list. If you do unsubscribe, you will miss 
critical compliance updates. 
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